Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 9:56 AM

To: ‘Michael Burton'

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Laura Flores; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Linn Turner A battery work plan

RE: Linn Energy * Turner A Battery * 2RP-4018 * DOR: 11/7/16
Mike,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. As discussed, it is OCD’s understanding that
excavated material will be hauled to Lea Land for disposal. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Michael Burton [mailto:mburton@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 4, 2017 11:15 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Laura Flores <Iflores@diversifiedfsi.com>
Subject: Linn Turner A battery work plan

Mike and Crystal,

Have you had a chance to review this work plan? Linn is in a push to cleanup all their backlog spills. We have several
work plans out but hardly any approvals. | know you guys are busy but any help here would be greatly appreciated.
Thank you.

Mike Burton

DFSI

Environmental Operations Director
Customer Relations



575-390-5454 cell

The information contained in this e-mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the recipient(s)
named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error and that any review,
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in
error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original message.



